From: Sara-lane Berry _

Sent: 04 March 2022 19:

To: Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 214391 The Smithy

We are writing with regard to the above application. As residents we work hard to
act together to build a community using frameworks such as a Neighbourhood
Plan. It isthus concerning to learn that the planning committee is considering an
application that would so obviously contravene this agreed way of working.

We would urge you to look carefully at a proposal that so obviously contravenes this
plan and is so radically disproportionate to the host building.

Yours faithfully,
John and Sara-Jane Berry

Three Kilns
HRS 2LB



